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Stars of the Week 

Choughs: Kristupas - for phenomenal 

kindness, creativity & determination! Your 

blanket stitch was beautiful and you kindly 

helped your friends with their sewing too.   

Puffins: Oscar - for awesome determination 

in writing - trying so hard to use all the 

success criteria.  

 

18th October 2024 

Dear Families 

We went on our first school trip of the year this week.  Choughs visited 

Penlee House Museum and had a lovely time learning about old toys. As an 

added bonus we were given a sneaky peak at the new Kurt Jackson 

exhibition - thank you Katie for a lovely experience! 

Parent consultation appointments have been made this week for Tuesday 

12th and Thursday 14th of November.  Slots are only 10 minutes long so 

please ensure you arrive promptly and have any questions ready! Our staff 

are always available for conversation at other times, so don’t worry if there is 

something you forget to discuss on the day.   

Excitement is building for the visit to Trythall School to play football next 

week. Tristan has found the kit and we had a last bit of practice on the St 

Levan field this morning.  We might not have quite enough kit to go around, 

so please bring red tops, shorts, socks etc if possible on the day.  

Our first Little Levans session  of the year is next Wednesday at PK Porthcurno 

from 1.30 to 2.30pm - please pass on the word to anyone who may be 

interested.  

Remember that next Friday is an INSET day.  School will finish normal time 

(3.15pm) next Thursday.   

Attendance (YTD) = 94% 

Choughs = 96% 

Puffins = 93% 



Look at this incredible grape 

that RO had in his lunchbox! 

No one at St Levan had ever 

seen anything like it before! 

Roman Bulla  

Puffins have been busy making lucky Roman Bulla. They made 

charms which Romans thought would bring them luck and then 

made faux leather pouches to keep them in. Finally, they 

decorated these pouches with different stitches.   



Penlee House Museum 

We visited Penlee to learn about old toys. We saw a china doll with wooden arms 

and legs who is over 100 years old. Katie needed to wear gloves to protect Rosie Isla 

Anne Peggy (Choughs named the doll!) from the oils on our skin. We then played 

with some replicas including kaleidoscopes, whizzers and flipbooks. Most of us loved 

the mechanical toys like the wind-up duck, crocodile, motorbike and the cheeky 

jack-in-the-box the best! Thank you so much Katie and our parent volunteers for a 

lovely morning. 



Football Friday 

Trudy and Tony were fabulous goalkeepers - but the teams managed to put a few past them! 


